REPUBLIC OF SOUTH SUDAN
National Revenue Authority
Commissioner General

PUBLIC NOTICE

This is to inform the general public that enactment of the Financial Act 2021/2022 by the Transitional
National Legislative Assembly and its assent by the President of the Republic on 9" June 2022 has
introduced several changes in taxes and duties due to the National Government.

One such change is in relation to the determination of Customs value that is used as the base for computation
of taxes and duties levied on imports and exports by the National Revenue Authority. In accordance with
the Financial Act 2021/2022, merchandize value in foreign currency shall be converted into South Sudanese
Pounds (SSP) using the conversion rate of SSP 90 for USD 1 instead of SSP 45 for USD 1 that was
applicable prior to the enactment of the F inancial Act 2021/2022.

The purpose of this change is to gradually harmonize the Customs value of internationally traded
commodities with their actual values determined using the official exchange rate as is the case in all other
countries. In this way, importers and exporters will contribute their fair share of taxes to the Government
and enable it improve the provision of essential public services to all citizens of the Republic of South
Sudan.

“Let us all pay our taxes for national development and stability”

Dr. Patrick K. Mugoya
Commissioner General

National Revenue Authority Headquarter, Jebel area, Juba, Republic of South Sudan

Email: CG@nra.qov.ss.
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